
Dear Mrs Sandberg 
 
I wanted to thank you and all the staff at Borough Green School for making Lucie and Joshua's last 
week at the school so special. They truly experienced the best that Borough Green Primary school 
has to offer over their 4 / 2 years at the school and their last week just showed what a fantastic 
ethos you have built among the staff and children. We all felt a huge sense of belonging right up to 
the end. Mrs Wibroe and Mrs Butterfield certainly made them feel special, loved and I know both 
Lucie and Joshua miss them dearly.  
 
They have now had nearly 3 weeks at Paddock Wood Primary School and they have settled in really 
well. Something I would like to credit Borough Green primary school for, as you have given them 
confidence to adapt to change.  
  
Thank you once again for giving Lucie and Joshua an amazing start to their education.  
  
Best Wishes 
 
Pip Vincent  
 


